
From: Dottie Figg <drfigg44@gmail.com> 
Date: October 5, 2020 at 1:17:56 PM EDT 
To: PDRLandUseAdmin@richmondgov.com 
Subject: Proposed Richmond 300 Plan 

I urge the City Council to veto the portion of the bill affecting private landowners along the 
James River from Willow Oaks to the Willey Bridge.  
As a landowner since 1980, my assessment of land is much more (per your assessment) than 
twice the value of my home.  Due to the granite outcroppings, the flooding ( and zoning) and 
slope severity I was granted only a small footprint for building.   
I do not want to lose this investment I have in peace, beauty and security due to a new law that 
would allow the City to purchase under developed land.  
My full name is Dorothy R. Figg, my address is 4444 Hickory Rd., and I am retired. I represent 
no organizations or groups.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Dottie Figg 
804-647-5951 (c) 
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